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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Amax Holdings Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) dated 31

December 2012 (the ‘‘Announcement’’).

The Company has noted an inadvertent typographical error in the Announcement, such that,

the title of the Announcement should be corrected and read as follows:

‘‘Resignation of Company Secretary’’

The above mentioned clarifications do not affect any other information contained in the

Announcement.

By order of the Board

Amax Holdings Limited

Ng Man Sun

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, 31 December 2012
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